Endorsement check - MNI

1) Requesting entity
The Medical Nutrition International Industry (MNI) is an association representing the interest of the medical nutrition industry. It aims at achieving better care through better nutrition, across all ages and healthcare settings. It is the mission of MNI to support the quality of nutritional interventions and services to best serve the interests of patients, healthcare professionals and healthcare providers.

MNI has 6 full members (Abbott, Baxter, B Braun, Fresenius Kabi, Nestle Health Science and Nutricia) as well as since July 2018 one associate member (Friesland Campina Ingredients). The association has a secretariat that is based in Brussels with 3 staff members as well as an Executive committee in which each full member has 1 representative.

MNI is a member of ISDI (International Special Dietary Foods Industry) and part of national industry groups on nutrition across Europe. In addition, MNI is a partner of the European Nutrition for Health Alliance (ENHA) which is also joined by HOPE and PGEU.

The European Patients Forum (EPF) and MNI plan to increase their cooperation in 2018. One of their aims is to co-create and mutually endorse a code of conduct for the medical nutrition industry.

MNI’s achievements are outlined in their 10th anniversary activity report.

2) Funding 
MNI is registered in the transparency register. 10.000 Euros are spent on policy and advocacy as outlined in the transparency registered.

MNI is a Belgian non-profit association (see HERE). MNI’s statutes do not regulate the membership contributions. These are most likely included in the articles of association which are not publicly accessible. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]MNI is issuing a grant each year (MNI Grant) for national initiatives or research projects for Optimal Nutritional Care. The grant holder receives 30.000 Euros.

3) Project/initiative
MNI as outlined in their proposal would like to organise a roundtable to discuss home parenteral nutrition awareness in October 2018. The following European associations already confirmed their interest in participating: PGEU, EONS (European Oncology Nursing Society), ECPC (European Cancer Patient Coalition), EPF (European Patients Forum), ECHO, PACIFHAN (International Alliance of Patient Organisations for Chronic Intestinal Failure and Home Artificial Nutrition), ESPEN (European Society for Clinical nutrition and Metabolism), Eurocarers (European Association Working for Carers). In addition, homecare providers and payers are joining. 

The proposal of MNI could be liked to Statement 5 – Patient Safety since the initiative is very much patient focused.
